
November 2021 MURC project Council update 

 

A successful groundbreaking ceremony was held on Nov. 10, 2021. The contractor is fully 

mobilized and project signage has been place on site. Site work is in progress and includes: 

 Excavation 

 Underground services installation such as: 

 Sanitary 

 Stormwater 

 Plumbing 

 Electrical  

 Gas 

 Communication  

 Foundation prep is ongoing 

 Tying of rebar is in progress 

The majority of the shop drawings have been generated for the team's review and compliance 

site visits by all inspecting authorities have begun. Activities under the project management plan 

are being followed as planned and the project team is currently anticipating occupancy by Q3 of 

2023 and delivery of the project within the approved budget. 


